
AA Liaison Report for March 2024 District Meeting 
 
Hi Everyone: 
 
I was able to speak with Rhonda from Lake Sumter Intergroup. She stated that her 
group has a monthly zoom meeting on the second Wednesday of each month, and 
they wanted Alanon contact information. I will attend that meeting, and provide that 
group with Alanon information.  
 
I have reached out to Central Florida Intergroup, and Osceola County Intergroup and 
did not hear back from them. 
 
I did get a request from Harbor House stating they would like to have an AA meeting on 
their premises. I am working on facilitating this. I will have an update on this next time 
we meet. 
 
Laura D.  
District 10  
 


